PROSPECTIVE DEACONS

The following men have been nominated by the church family to serve on the Deacon Ministry
for 2025-2027. The current deacon leadership, deacon body, and church pastoral staff have
recommended these candidates.

The church family will have until Sunday, January 26, to review the list of names and contact
the church office at 678-753-3100 if there is a Biblical objection to a candidate.

A vote of affirmation will be taken on the full slate of candidates on Sunday, January 26, at the
end of all services.
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